
GOVERNMENT OF NATINAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 

HEAD QUARTERS, DELHI FIRE SERVICE, NEW DELHI -110001 

F6/DFS/MS/2022/ 64 
Dated: !O2022 

To. 

Sh. Vivek Shukla, 
The World Trade Tower, 
Barakhamba Lane, 
Connaught Place, New Delhi. 

Sub:- Regarding renewal of FSC in r/o World Trade Tower, Barakhamba Lane, Connaught 

Place, New Delhi. 

Sir, 

This has reference to your letter no Nil dated 27/09/2022 on the subject cited above. In this 

regard, it is to inform you that the site was inspected by the officers concerned of this department 

on 11/10/2022 in the presence of Sh. Manish Kumar ( Chief safety officer ) and Mr. H.S. Negi 

and the following shortcomings were observed:-

1. Detectors to be provided in left out area. 

2. Smoke management system in basement found non functional. 

Therefore, you are requested to rectify the above shortcomings at the earliest under 

intimation to this department. Further, the occupancy of building /premises in absence requisite 

fire && life safety arrangements shall be at the risk and liability of the owner/occupier. The 

statuary/licensing authority may take suitable action as deemed fit. 

Yours faithfully 

Akul6àrg 
DIREÉTOR 

Delki Fire Servicce 

A. The Chief Architect, NDMC, Palika Kendra, New De lhi. 

2. Sh. H.S Negi, Liasion Officer, Bharat Hotel Limited, Barakhamba Avenue, Connaught 

Place, New Delhi. 
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